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       Reykjavik, November 26, 2024 
 
 

Invitation to an energy workshop at 
Reykjavik University 
 
In the frame of the Erasmus K71 project between Reykjav University and 
Montenegro University (Project period 2023-2026) RU would like to invite staff 
from the University of Montenegro to visit RU and participate in a workshop on 
sustainable energy development. Faculty members from civil engineering, 
mechanical engineering, forestry, and architecture are invited to apply for a fully 
funded grant to visit RU in Iceland. 
 
Topics that will be given priority: 

1) Sustainable hydropower in Montenegro 
2) Ocean current energy and Marine issues 
3) Renewable energy development 
4) Bioenergy sources 

 
Tentative Time frame: 24 February to 28 February 2025 
 
Participants are expected to prepare a short presentation on one of the topics 
above. The objective to the workshop is to identify topics for future student 
exchanges between the University of Montenegro and RU. 
 
 
 


